
 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 

 

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 
Sultanate of Oman 

 

ISM/PRN/043/2022-23                                                                                            May 21, 2022 

PROVISIONAL ADMISSION TO CLASS XI (2022-23) – ISM STUDENTS 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 The Class XI subject allotment will be only provisional subject to the Class X Board 

results for confirmation. 

 The provisional allotment list is attached as per the circular issued on 12th May 2022. 

 The Provisional Admission is confirmed only after paying the First Quarter Fee 

and clearing the previous year dues if any. 

 Those who have been allotted subject combinations are expected to pay the first quarter 

fee on or before Tuesday, May 24, 2022 by 2:00 p.m. and confirm their provisional 

admission to Class XI. 

 The Fee can be paid from May 21, 2022 to May 24, 2022 as per the details mentioned 

below. 

Class 
First Quarter 

Fee to be Paid 

Class XI (Sections A to F) RO 154.200 

Class XI (Sections G to K) RO 139.200 

The School Fee Counter is open on all working days from 7.15 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. and on all 

Saturdays from 9.00 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. You are requested to remit the applicable fee through 

online banking or mobile banking or through the school fee counter. 

Parents may use the online payment options like Bank Muscat Online/Bank Muscat Mobile 

Banking. There are no additional charges for electronic payment. Please choose “INDIAN 

SCHOOL MUSCAT” from the available options for the above online transactions and mobile 

banking. 

 Payment towards the Full Text Book sets can be done at the Book Store counter from 

May 22, 2022 to May 24, 2022 after confirming the admission by paying the first 

quarter fee as mentioned above. The Book store is open on all working days (Sunday to 

Thursday) from 7.15 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. A detailed circular with the amount to be paid 

for the textbooks and the schedule of textbook distribution will be issued in this regard. 

 For further queries related to the admission allotment or fee payment, please contact the 

Vice Principal, Senior Section through vp.senior@ismoman.com   

 New Academic Year for Class XI will begin on Wednesday, May 25, 2022. 

 

With Best Wishes 

 
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan                                                                                        

Principal                                                                                                                        
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